
                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release        Contact: Laura Dixon  

Tuesday April 4, 2017         Mobile: 510-384-3020 

 

News Statement 
 

NATIONAL CRIME VICTIMS’ RIGHTS WEEK: April 2-8 

SACRAMENTO – Today, Chief Mary Butler, President of the Chief Probation Officers of California (CPOC), 

issued the following statement honoring National Crime Victims’ Rights Week 2017.  

“We join our law enforcement partners and crime victim organizations throughout the state and nation 

in commemorating April 2-8, 2017 as National Crime Victims’ Rights Week.  Our mission as probation 

departments is to protect our communities. We have great respect and admiration for those individuals 

and their families who so bravely deal with the life changing event of being a victim of crime. To honor 

those victims, we will continue to do everything within our power to restore those who have suffered 

from a crime and prevent future victimization.” 
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